
18 April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Leavers Hoodies – Year 11 

To mark the end of Year 11 and celebrate our students time with us, we would like to offer the 
opportunity to purchase a leavers hoodie. The hoodies will have the school badge embroidered to 
the front and the first names and first letter of surnames of pupils in the year group printed in a 
design to the back. Please see the image below as an example of the design (the back of the hoodie 
will say ‘Leavers 24’). There are a range of colours and size options available. 

The cost of a hoodie is £22.74. All orders and payments will need to be completed via the online 
shop that has been set up directly with the company who are producing the hoodies for us. The 
company is called Mapac and the online shop can be accessed via the link below:

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/holmesdaleschoolme65hs

Please note the deadline for purchasing a hoodie is 15th May 2024. On this date the online shop 
will close, all orders will need to be submitted by this time. 

The hoodies are due to be delivered directly to school at the beginning of June. Students who have 
purchased hoodies will be notified once they have arrived for collection from Reception.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Sullivan
Learning Leader, Year 11

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/holmesdaleschoolme65hs

